
Dear Village of Cleveland board members: 

 

This is Dale Wagner representing the Cleveland Athletic Club, after listening to your request at last weeks 

Village board meeting, I asked for input from our Athletic Club membership. Below are some of the following 

steps we will enforce to make the ball games as safe as we can for the all those participating and attending at 

Veterans Park during this duration of COVID-19. 

 

The East Shore Baseball League which the Cleveland Wildcats play in on Sunday afternoons established the 

following criteria for all teams for the 2020 season 

 No use of sunflower seeds 

 Expanded players chairs or benches provided by home teams for both teams 

 No water jugs or water cups on player benches 

 Practice social distancing during the game as much as common sense allows. No lining up along a 

baseline for National Anthem. 

Guidelines for concession stands and seating areas and restrooms 

 We will not fry or sell food for first couple of weeks. Snacks such a bagged chip, pretzels 

and peanuts will be sold. Condiment packets will be made available when and if food is 

sold. 

 At the concession windows, customers will be directed and separated in appropriate 

social distancing lanes. 

 Concession stand staff will be scheduled to a limited number for minimum social 

distancing. One of the scheduled staff will be dedicated to solely handling cash. 

 Hand washing and gloves will be used in concession stands as needed. 

 A scheduled concession staffer will be dedicated to sanitizing bathroom doors, faucets 

handles and concession counter tops throughout the games duration. 

 Mask will be available for concession stand staffers 

 Sanitizing liquid will be available at concession stand 

 Bleacher areas will have marking and signage for social distancing.  Fans will be notified 

on social media site to bring their own chairs for increased individual social distancing. 

 

The Cleveland Wildcats first 2 games at home are scheduled for June 7, and 14 

The men’s over 30 softball league is scheduled to start on June 4, women’s softball does not 

have a start date as of now and is waiting on Villages decision. 

 

If there is anything else you think need to do please reply to dwagner16@outlook.com 


